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Request for Regional Council’s Consideration 
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x Added Item 
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Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Regional Council Meeting:  July 17, 2018 

Subject:  Environmental Water Quality Dye Testing  

Motion for Regional Community Council to Consider:   
 
That Regional Council consider a withdrawal from the Musquodoboit Harbour Common Area Rate 
account an amount of $2,000.00 to the Musquodoboit Harbour & Area Chamber of Commerce & Civic 
Affairs for environmental water quality dye testing for Petpeswick Inlet. 
 
 

Reason:  
 
There are water quality issues at Petpeswick Inlet which has caused the cancellation of community 
programs, swimming lessons, and recreational activities.  Water quality dye testing would further 
research potential sources of contamination.  Determining the source would provide the possibility of 
working towards the inlet becoming pollution free. 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
That Regional Council approve the requested funding from the Musquodoboit Harbour Common Area 
Rate for environmental dye testing in Petpeswick Inlet. 
 

Councillor David Hendsbee District  2 

 


